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PERMISSION TO BRING A MOBILE PHONE TO SCHOOL 

 
Please note that you are asked to make your child aware of the rules relating to mobile phones within 
school, which are set out below. 
 
I understand that the following conditions apply: 
 
1. Before entering school grounds (including breakfast club), mobile phones should be switched off and 
then deposited in the phone wallet. 
 
2. The use of mobile phones (including cameras) is not allowed within the school grounds at any time 
(including in breakfast and after school clubs and when leaving the school site) 
 
3. Mobile phones should only be turned back on when your child has left school grounds.  
 
4. Mobiles should only be brought to school if there is a valid reason to do so (please state the reason 
below). Permission will usually only be given if your child travels to and from school independently. 
 
5. If these conditions are not adhered to, permission to bring a mobile phone into school may be 
withdrawn 
 
6. The school is not responsible for the loss, theft, or damage to the phone. Please make arrangements 
to include this in your household insurance or other appropriate cover. 
 
 
 
Pupil Name ………………………………………………………….. 
 
 
Reason for needing to bring a mobile phone to school  
 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
 
Signed ………………………………………………………. Date ……………………………………….. 
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